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Big Changes Are Coming to HCCI

To better meet your needs and the needs of all of those in the home-centered care
industry, the Home Centered Care Institute (HCCI) is making some BIG changes. We've
listened to your feedback and combined it with our own research findings to create several
new initiatives designed to make it easier for you to work with HCCI and access the

important information and resources you need. Here's a sneak preview of what's coming
soon.



